
Learning from Home – Programme of Study Y7 - 9 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

1 PE live work out with Joe 
Wicks – You tube 
 
Reading – daily reading 
challenge set by Mr Beavis 
 
Keep up to date by watching 
the latest bulletin from 
Newsround 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsr
ound 

PE live work out with Joe 
Wicks – You tube 
 
Reading – daily reading 
challenge set by Mr Beavis 
 
Keep up to date by watching 
the latest bulletin from 
Newsround 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsr
ound 

PE live work out with Joe 
Wicks – You tube 
 
Reading – daily reading 
challenge set by Mr Beavis 
 
Keep up to date by watching 
the latest bulletin from 
Newsround 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsr
ound 

PE live work out with Joe 
Wicks – You tube 
 
Reading – daily reading 
challenge set by Mr Beavis 
 
Keep up to date by watching 
the latest bulletin from 
Newsround 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsr
ound 

PE live work out with Joe 
Wicks – You tube 
 
Reading – daily reading 
challenge set by Mr Beavis 
 
Keep up to date by watching 
the latest bulletin from 
Newsround 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsr
ound 

2 English lesson 1  
You will be able to access the 
lesson on Microsoft Teams 

Maths lesson 1  
you will be able to access the 
lesson on Microsoft Teams 

Maths lesson 2  
You will be able to access the 
lesson on Microsoft Teams 

English lesson 4  
You will be able to access the 
lesson on Microsoft Teams 

Science lesson 4  
You will be able to access the 
lesson on Microsoft Teams 

3 Science lesson 1  
You will be able to access the 
lesson on Microsoft Teams 

Science lesson 2  
you will be able to access the 
lesson on Microsoft Teams 

English lesson 3  
You will be able to access the 
lesson on Microsoft Teams 

Maths lesson 3  
You will be able to access the 
lesson on Microsoft Teams 

French lesson   
You will be able to access the 
lesson on Microsoft Teams 

4 History lesson   
you will be able to access the 
lesson on Microsoft Teams 

English lesson 2  
You will be able to access the 
lesson on Microsoft Teams 

Geography lesson   
You will be able to access the 
lesson on Microsoft Teams 

Science lesson 3  
You will be able to access the 
lesson on Microsoft Teams 

Maths lesson 4 
You will be able to access the 
lesson on Microsoft Teams 

5 Love to learn project set by Form Tutor – this project will be set weekly and be something creative. It will usually be a task which can involve others in the family. 
Get involved, have fun. 
Form tutors will award rewards for the best efforts from Form members ☺ 
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